
 

  

  
  

   

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

  

 

  

         

 

 

 

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Sts. Mary & Peter, Arklow with St. David’s, Johnstown 

Sunday 5th June 2022 

 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions 

Saturday 4th June 
10.00 a.m. Breda McGowan Memorial Mass 
6.30 p.m. Jack Kennedy 
  Pat Harkin (Birthday Remembrance) 

Special Intention for person 
seriously ill 

 
Sunday  5th June 
8.30 a.m. Eleanor Byrne 
11.30 a.m. Tomás Halpin (Months Mind) 
 Cadhla & Tadhg Kavanagh  

(1st Anniversary) 
Brian Butler 
Declan Kelly 
Julia Byrne 
Eamon Byrne 
Francis O’Toole 
Susie Loughlin 
Special Intention to all who sent 
Condolences to the Cassell Family 
following John’s recent death. 

 

Monday  6th June 
10.00 a.m. Tom Carroll 
 

Wednesday 8th June 
10.00 a.m. John O’Connor 
 

Thursday 9th June  
10.00 a.m. Special Intention to all who sent 

Condolences to the Cassell Family 
following John’s recent death 

  
  
Our prayers and sympathy are offered to the 

family and friends of 

Edward (Eddie) Forde 

May Anne Rynne 

Jacinta Hannon 

Robert Bradshaw 

Lil Hanlon 

Debbie O’Toole 

Kathleen Kinch 

Who died recently 

May they rest in peace. 
 

ECUMENICAL BIBLE WEEK 

Now in its ninth year, Ecumenical Bible Week, led by the 

Archdiocese of Dublin and the United Dioceses of Dublin and 

Glendalough in collaboration with many other Christian traditions, 

will run this year from Pentecost to Trinity Sunday, June 5 to 12. 

The overall theme for this year is ‘A New Pentecost:  Moving to the 

Edges’.    

As in previous years, EBW will have opening and closing prayer 

events. There will be a Theological Symposium on the afternoon of 

Thursday 9 June where the theme will be ‘Listen to the Word’. That 

evening in Thinking Allowed a panel of Faith leaders will each give 

their ‘Personal Vision of a New Pentecost’. A new event being 

introduced this year will focus on the experiences of the ‘new’ Irish. 

Check out the Ecumenical Bible Week’s Website at 

www.bibleweek.ie for further information and to register for the 

events which will be online. You can also follow and share 

Ecumenical Bible Week’s online posts on Facebook and Instagram.  

    Church Gate Collection  

       this weekend is for 

    Friends of Local people  

             with MS. 

Please Support. 

  

  

  

 

Good Luck to the young people sitting their Junior and Leaving 

Certificate exams on Wednesday 8th June. 

Prayer for Success in Exams 

Lord, I need your help in many ways……. 

I need a calm mind… give me your peace. 

I need a clear head… Lord, give me your wisdom. 

I need to be careful… Lord, give me your patience. 

In all my comings and goings… Lord direct me. 

In times of happiness and fun… Lord bless me. 

In care, anxiety and trouble… Lord, sustain me. 

In peril and in danger … Lord protect me. 

 

New Family Offering envelopes are available to 

collect in Árus Lorcáin from Tuesday 7th June.  

Please Call to collect yours 

                      TODAY WE CELEBRATE 

           THE GREAT FEAST OF PENTECOST 

Pentecost is a Greek word that means 

 “fiftieth day.” It is celebrated fifty days  

after Easter. Pentecost is often known  

as the “birthday of the Church” because  

it was on this day that God’s final covenant with humankind was 

complete. Through the coming of the Holy Spirit, the first 

Christians could look back on the events in the life of Jesus with 

new insight and see how they fit in with all that had been foretold 

by the prophets of the Old Testament. Stamped with the Spirit’s 

approval, so to speak, they could preach confidently that “Jesus is 

Lord!” St. John Chrysostom said in the fifth century about 

Pentecost: “Today we have arrived at the peak of all blessings, we 

have reached the capital of feasts, we have obtained the very fruit 

of the Lord’s promise.” 

 

 

 

St. John's S.N.S. 

We are delighted to announce that our family fun 

walk, ‘Walk4John’s’ is back! We are so excited to 

do it again this year all in aid of our ‘Space to Play’ 

campaign. 

The ‘Space to Play’ campaign is an initiative set up 

in 2016 to raise money as the current GP room we 

have in St John’s is not fit for purpose and limits 

our work in the school. The walk will take place on 

the 12th of June at 2pm (19th of June in the case 

of bad weather.) Tickets are €20 per family or €7 

per person.  All money raised will go towards our 

Space to Play campaign. Once you've paid the 

entry free everything else is FREE. You can expect 

a DJ, an obstacle course, face painting, sponge 

throwing, free entry to prize draws and lots more.  

We would love you to join us on the 12th of June 

for this great day out. Please spread the word and 

we hope to see you all on the 12th of June! 

 

Great news! Our wonderful Volunteers will be in Bridgewater 

Shopping Centre, Aldi and Pettit’s selling sunflower products 

from 11-5 on the 10th & 11th of June. It is great to be back on the 

streets after two years! Please stop by and pick up some lovely 

sunflower products. All monies go directly to Wicklow Hospice. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

The Ballyfad walk up Croghan mountain on April 2nd raised a 

total of €8,169 for Motor Neuron Disease and Pieta.  This was 

made up of €5000 direct donation from Raheenleagh Power DAC, 

the owners of Raheenleagh wind farm, €2,299 cash on the day 

and €870 through the idonate page.  The organisers would like to 

express our thanks to all of those who  

donated food on the day with a specific  

mention of Pettits Arklow 

and Cullens fruit and vegetables.  

Our thanks and appreciation also go to  

those who donated in support of the event.  

Monday 6th June, The Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the 

Church Pope Francis has decreed that the  

Memorial of the Blessed Virgin Mary,  

Mother of the Church, should be 

 Inscribed in the Roman Calendar on the  

Monday after Pentecost and be now 

celebrated every year.  As a caring guide  

to the emerging Church, Mary had already  

begun her mission in the Upper Room, praying  

with the Apostles while awaiting the coming of the Holy Spirit 

(cf. Acts 1:14) 

 

    A Date to remember 
   Blessing of the Graves 

                       in 
  St Gabriel’s Cemetery  

  Friday, 1st July at 7pm.   

Mass in Polish Language 

Mass in Polish Language will take place every  

first Sunday of the month at 10am. Our first  

Mass is on Sunday 5th June 2022—Pentecost  

Sunday, all are Welcome.  

Msze w jezyku polskim odbywac sie beda w kazda pierwsza 

niedziele miesiaca o godzine 10-tej. Kolejna msza w niedziele 

05/06/2022 Zielone Swiatki Wszystkich serdecznie 

zapraszamy. 

mailto:derek.tobin@boi.com
mailto:paulaa.carroll@boi.com
http://www.bibleweek.ie/

